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REPORT FOR ACTION 

2018 Property Tax Rates and Related Matters 

Date:  January 23, 2018 
To:  Special Executive Committee 
From:  Acting Chief Financial Officer 
Wards:  All 

SUMMARY 

This is to advise that the report entitled "2018 Property Tax Rates and Related Matters" 
recommending the 2018 municipal tax ratios and tax rates arising from the concurrent 
adoption of the City of Toronto's 2018 tax supported Operating Budget and Capital 
Budget will be on the agenda of the Special Executive Committee meeting on February 
6, 2018.  

CONTACT 

Rob Hatton, Acting Executive Director, Corporate Finance 
Tel: 416-392-9149, Email: Robert.Hatton@toronto.ca 

Adir Gupta, Director, Financial Strategies & Policy 
Tel: 416-392-8072, Email: Adir.Gupta@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

Joe Farag 
Acting Chief Financial Officer 
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